
  

Subject: Letter of Recommendation  

American Wrecking Inc. 

2459 Lee Ave. 

South El Monte, CA 91733 

Phone:  626 350-8303 Fax:  626 350-8322 

Project Number: 210070 

Project Name: El Monte Busway and Transit Center 

February 11, 2013 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This memo serves as a Letter of Recommendation for American Wrecking. The El Monte Busway and 

Transit Center project was complicated, due to the close coordination and safety required for the general 

public and major bus operations. American Wrecking exhibited the diligence and expertise required to 

complete the project and displayed professionalism, reliability, and competency during the entire duration of 

their contract.  

They were willing to perform extra work at reasonable pricing while continuing to make critical 

deadlines on a very fast-paced project.

The onsite crew was a pleasure to work with as they demonstrated hard work and constant motivation all 

while portraying a positive attitude. Their performance on the project exceeded the high standards we set 

for our contractors 

It was a true pleasure working with American Wrecking.  

Sincerely, 

Nathan Vaca 

Project Manager 

KPRS Construction Services, Inc. 

CC: 


